
Basin Water Sources, Inc. 
P. O.  Box 34 

Moses Lake, WA   98837 

Phone: 509-765-2282 email: basinwatersources@gmail.com 

October 16, 2022 

Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

Attn:  Records Center 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Surcharge request Docket #220739 

Dear Amanda Maxwell, 

Basin Water Sources will be withdrawing schedule No 5.1 for the surcharge related to the installation of 

meters from the 2017 Department of Health mandate. The company will be refiling this surcharge at the 

beginning of 2023. 

Enclosed is a revised Tariff Schedule No 5 for the costs associated with a portion of the pump repair done in 

December of 2021. We are removing the City of Moses Lake tax as that is included in the customer bill for 

those within the city limit. The monthly amount each connection or customer is $3.16 with an option to pay 

in full without the interest charge for $34.76. The surcharge will expire on November 30, 2025, or recovery 

of $36,704 plus interest and taxes, whichever occurs first. 

Enclosed with this submission is following documentation: 

1. Commission Cover Letter

2. New Tariff page No 5

Sincerely, 

Basin Water Sources/ Pat Deneen 
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